
   Update for the Week Ahead   3/3/2024 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Some news for the week ahead: 

 

• Swimming: This week we have 

swimming on both Monday and 

Tuesday to make up for the session 

lost on the storm day closure. 

 

• This Thursday we will be hosting a 

fun Table Quiz in Owen Roes bar. It will kick off at 9.30pm and 

all proceeds will go to the school. All Welcome! 

 

• This Thursday we will be celebrating 

World Book Day. Children and 

teachers are invited to dress up as 

their favourite book characters. 

 

• We have sent home raffle cards for our Easter Hamper Draw. 

We have reduced the number of lines on the card to 15 to 

reduce pressure on parents. We appreciate all your support! 

Draw will take place on Friday 22nd of March. 

 

 

 


